
 

LIBERTY CHARTER SCHOOL 

CANCELLATION OF A PREVIOUSLY SCHEDULED MEETING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the previously scheduled regular 

meeting for the Governing Board of Liberty Charter School, 9955 

S Kris Jensen Lane, to be held at 7:00am on October 8th, 2015 

has been cancelled. 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 _______________________________ 

 Alane McKnight  

 Clerk, Governing Board 
 Liberty Charter School 

 
 
 

 
 

 
POSTED:  September 28, 2015 


